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Local teens invited to share thoughts, collaborate with the library 

Evansville, IN, February 23, 2022 – Local teens are invited to join the Evansville 
Vanderburgh Public Library’s newly formed Teen Advisory Group. 

The group will work with EVPL team members to provide insight into teen interests and 
share ideas for growth of EVPL’s teen-centric resources and services. Members of the 
Teen Advisory Group may participate in volunteer work, assist with programming, and 
promote library services throughout the community. 

“This is an exciting opportunity for teens to have a direct impact on the future of EVPL’s 
programs and services, while gaining volunteer experiences and building new skills,” said 
EVPL Central’s Adult & Teen Librarian and Teen Advisory Group mentor Kelli McDaniel. 
“Our team is ready to collaborate with our teen volunteers to enhance our library’s 
offerings for our community.”  

The Teen Advisory Group is open to any teen in grades 7 through 12, ages 12 to 17. 
Members must complete an EVPL volunteer application with a parent or guardian 
signature. 

Future Teen Advisory Group Meetings: 

• Thursday, February 24 • 4:00 – 5:00 pm at EVPL Central
• Thursday, March 31 • 4:00 – 5:00 pm at EVPL Central
• Thursday, April 28 • 4:00 – 5:00 pm at EVPL Central

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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